
HCARES MEETING NOTES 5/5/2001 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:04 AM in the Police EOC at Noblesville. 
• Field Day – June 23rd and 24th 

• Contact Eric Eilers – K9ZX 
• We will have a setup for the Fisher’s location this year.  Steve Henke will be the coordinator. 
• Need a public relations coordinator for Field Day.  Dennis Young W9CYU volunteered. 
• Need a site coordination setup volunteer 
• Ron Sans will donate to the Club a R7000 vertical antenna 

• Indiana Radio Club Council Update 
• On April 1st HCARES sponsored the meeting. 

• Training session Update – Dennis Young W9CYU 
• The last class 2 out of three passed 
• There have been more queries on the tech class for the fall.  Several Radio stations have 

committed to support this class.  The Club approved this activity to have a fall class. 
• The goal is to have 20 people in the class 
• It should start October 6th through November 8th. 

• The 453 Repeater in the EPOC has been repaired. 
• Bob Hendricks has received a request for a code class. 
• Bob Uleski talked about the White River Cleanup exercise in the fall.  The county wants to clean up a 

30 mile section of the White River.   We will need about 10 volunteers. 
• Bill Akin, N9YDDO, presented a talk on telephone wiring to the club. 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


